

City of Charleston

JOHN J. TECKLENBURG

August 27, 2018

Mr. Donald Hollingsworth Vice Chair James Island Public Service District PO. Box 12140 Charleston, SC 29422-2140

Dear Mr. Hollingsworth:

I offer this letter, on behalf of the Mayor's Office and the City of Charleston, for our collaboration in working with you for your new Fire Station on Folly Road.

Our Legal Counsel and Planning Departments will be requesting a meeting with the Town of James Island to facilitate.

The City of Charleston is fully committed to working with James Island Public Service.

Sincerely,

John J. Tecklenburg

Mayor, City of Charleston

JJT:jmo